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Date: 5th February 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Re: Year 1 Reading Meeting 
 

We would like to invite you to our Working Together – Y1 Reading Meeting on Wednesday 21st February 2024. 

In Year 1, children are provided with a range of texts that are fully decodable. These texts are used as a basis for our 

reading sessions in school and can be read at home alongside books that are read aloud by an adult. 

The skills of decoding, comprehending and ultimately reading for pleasure are the fundamental building blocks to 

success both in school and in life. 

The meeting will provide you with information and suggestions to use at home with your child; ensuring that they 

make the progress they need to achieve in Year 1. It will also be an opportunity for us to revisit our reading 

expectations and how we can work together to further support your child’s reading development. 

The meeting will begin at 8:40am until approximately 9:45am and will include time for you to observe your child in 

their Phonics lesson.  

If you would like to join us for this meeting, please complete the following Microsoft Form Year 1 Reading Meeting, so 

that we know who can and cannot attend on this day. I do hope you will be able to join us. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs S. Walker 
Headteacher 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=n-nwrUuRD0WALH_XTtX2Co9l3Srnlg9GsXC9u8Iv-aRURTkwTkRZUzdENEdFOU02QTdSNVU3T1UyTC4u

